Two pages of George White’s diary were attached to this
letter. These pages are denied in this context only on the
basis of FOIA exemption (b)(6).

The CIA copy of White’s diary is available separately.




Central lnlc!!iscncc Agency

Washington 0.C 20505

25 July 1979
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In 1877 the Director of Central Intelligence, Admiral Stansfield
Turner, made a commitment to Congress to make every practical effort to
identify and notify persons who may have been unwittingly involved in
CIA's drug research program. In 1953 Mr. George White, a Federal Bureau
of Narcotics officer, also served the CIA as a ''consultant.' Events in
Tecent years have disclosed that he administered to unwitting individuals
certain drugs to which he had access, zpparently as a means of testing
for reaction in non-clinical surroundings. This letter is to confimm
our telephone conversation of 24 July 1979 and to inform you that George
White's diary, only recently made available to us, indicates that you may
have been an unwitting test subject. Copies of the pages from Mr. White's
diary, entries for A
which mention your name are enclosed.
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I thank you very much for your helpful cooperation in furnishing
information which might help me to locate other persons who may have
been similarly involved. Should you discover that you have additional
information not available when we talked, I may be reached by letter at

the zbove address or you may phone me at (SR A collect call
will be accepted.

Good luck to your son should he follow through on his plans to apply
for employment with the CIA. I know nothing about job availabilities or
the skills and specialties being hired. For that information I suggest
that you write to the Office of Personnel at the above address.

Yours truly,

vove JAN" “2000° | 3D
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